
 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 4TH, 2023                            

THE BELIZE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE & INDUSTRY CELEBRATES A SUCCESSFUL 

CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA 2023 

 

-For Immediate Release- 

The Belize Chamber of Commerce and Industry (BCCI) takes this opportunity to thank and 

congratulate all exhibitors, sponsors, supporters, and members of our Executive Council and the 

Secretariat on a successful Christmas Extravaganza 2023. The Extravaganza continues to offer 

local artisans an avenue to showcase their skills and talent while providing opportunities for 

Belizean consumers to enjoy favorable deals and create lasting holiday memories.    

We also congratulate Mecha’s for winning our “Best Booth” Competition which was scored based 

on creativity, professionalism, innovation, and efficiency. We commend all exhibitors who 

participated in this competition and express our gratitude for your efforts in creating the best 

possible experiences for your customers.   

It was a joy and an honor to have served the 1,000+ visitors who joined us at the ITVET grounds 

in Belize City this past weekend and we look forward to future engagements with our members 

and supporters who are at the heart of all the Chamber’s endeavors. The BCCI continues to pursue 

our mandate of creating fruitful connections between our membership, and the local markets which 

depend on premium products and services. As we look to the future, we will continue seeking new 

avenues to promote sustainable economic growth and inspire the business community to pursue 

impactful ventures. 

Season’s Greetings and Happy Holidays to all! 
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Media Contact:  

 

Kory Leslie (Mr.) 

Manager, Marketing & Public Relations 

Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry  

Email: mpo@belize.org 

Telephone Number: (501) 223-5330 
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